Town of Haw River

Business Meeting

Monday, February 5, 2007
The Town Council of the Town of Haw River held its Business Meeting on Monday, February 5, 2007 at the Haw River Municipal Building at 7:00 p.m.

Councilmembers Present:
Mayor Buddy Boggs, Jeff Fogleman, Jamie Joseph and Steve Mullis  

 

Councilmembers Absent:
Richard Honeycutt
Public Hearings

Consent Agenda

Approval of Previous Meetings Minutes:  January 2, 2007 – Councilmember Mullis made a motion to approve the minutes.  Passed unanimously.
New Business
CDBG Resolution – Councilmember Mullis made a motion to approve the resolution.  Passed unanimously.
MOU for Haw River Park Grant – Councilmember Fogleman made a motion to approve the MOU.  Passed unanimously.
Set Public Hearing for Powers Special Use Permit – Councilmember Fogleman made a motion to set the public hearing for February 26.  Passed unanimously.
Open Forum 

Eddie Burke of CBH presented the 2005-2006 audit.  He said the Town was given a clean unqualified opinion.  He did a brief summary and pointed out that the Powell Bill money is staying around $400,000 each year and needed to be spent down or the State will send a letter saying we are holding too much.  He also pointed out that with limited staff there is a problem with segregation of duties.
Announcements
There being no further business, Councilmember Fogleman made a motion to adjourn at 7:20 p.m.  Passed unanimously.

_________________________________       __________________________________

Mayor                                                               Town Clerk

